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Thursday 23rd January 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’ve had a great day today learning songs with iSingPop. We will continue to 
learn them tomorrow and we will record our album next week. 
 
On Thursday 30th January at 6pm, there will be concert at the Oasis Academy, 
Immingham and we invite you to join us. Please ensure your child arrives at the 
Oasis for 5.45pm and we ask that your child wears bright and colourful clothing. 
A member of staff will be there to meet you. We’d love to see as many children 
there as possible. 
 
Please note: you, as parents, will remain responsible for your child at all times 
during the performance and you will be required to stay for the duration of the 
concert. We expect the concert to last for around 30 – 45 minutes. 
 
This is a great opportunity to collaborate with the local community as other 
schools in the area. One Voice have kindly funded this project, to whom we are 
thankful to. 
 
There is an opportunity to purchase merchandise. I did send a text message for 
you to view the letter on our website but we haven’t had any response. I have 
attached an order form for you but the closing time for this is tomorrow 
(Friday 23rd January). So, if you would like to purchase any of the merchandise, 
please see the order form on the back of this letter. If you would like to view 
the letter, please visit: 
https://eastfieldprimary.net/files/documents/Eastfield_-
_Parents_Letter[3].pdf or scan this QR code.  
 
Kind regards, 
Scott Nicholls 
Deputy Principal  
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